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One Billion Meals campaign 

  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
With the blessed month of Ramadan having begun, may the love of Allah bestow upon you and your loved 

ones His great mercy and most wonderful blessings. Ramadan is a time for giving and gaining, as the 

reward for each good action is multiplied. It is also an opportunity to remember those in our country and 

around the world whose lives are blighted by poverty and hunger.  

 
This Ramadan, as part of the Mohammed bin Rashid Al Maktoum Global Initiatives, the UAE has set a goal 

of donating one billion meals to people in 50 countries. (A video message to give you more information 

about One Billion Meals).  

 
Philanthropy has always been a way of life at GLS. With generosity and kindness integrated in our 

curriculum, we request you to contribute generously towards this noble cause. While you’re making this 

small contribution, get your child involved in the process by explaining why you're donating and 

what your actions will do for others. Getting children in the habit of giving can foster generosity. 

 
Please click on the link EMPATHY ON A PLATE to contribute to this campaign.  
 
Thanking you in advance for your generosity. 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 
Asha Alexander                                     آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://youtu.be/LgpPJsPVstA
https://youtu.be/LgpPJsPVstA
https://yallagive.com/en/campaign/Empathy-on-a-Plate-59100
https://yallagive.com/en/campaign/Empathy-on-a-Plate-59100

